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From the Principal … 
 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome back to Term 4. I hope that you all managed to enjoy 

the change in routine that the school holidays bring about, but I’m 

also sure that it is lovely to send your kids back to school this week. 

Term 4 promises to be action packed, with many activities 

planned and lots going on. I will do my best to ensure that you are 

kept well abreast of what lies ahead, but please don’t hesitate to 

contact the office if you have any questions at any time. 

 

ELMORE FIELD DAYS 

Thank you so much to those people who were able to support in 

any way in relation to the Elmore Field Days. Some people in our 

school community have put in an exceptional amount of time and 

effort, which is just amazing. As previously mentioned, the 

school’s assistance at the field days ensures that we are recipients 

of a significant monetary donation, which is the cornerstone of 

our fundraising efforts for the entire school year. When I know 

what this amount is I will pass it onto our community. 

 

MISSION DAY 

We have scheduled Mission Day for Friday 4th November. As I have 

previously mentioned, most of us on staff are new to this, but we 

are endeavouring to do the spirit of the day justice. With that in 

mind though, we are also happy to make some adjustments so 

that the day reflects our current ideals, values and strengths, 

whilst still holding true to the integrity of the day, which is to raise 

funds for children in Sudan, who are supported by another OLSH 

community. 

Also, please note that we are opening up this event to the wider 

community, therefore it would be totally appropriate to run a cake stall on this day - so, would it be possible for families to be 

able to donate a slice, or cake, or sponge or a combination of sorts to help out on this day?? Many thanks in advance!! 

 

REGIONAL ATHLETICS DAY 

Good luck to Scout Hayes who is competing in the Regional Athletics day in Shot Put next Monday. I will let you know next week 

how this went for Scout. 

 

SEESAW ASSESSMENTS - READING, MATHS AND RE 

Did you get a chance to check out your child’s work via our Seesaw app at the end of last term? If not, then please take the time 

to go in and see what we have been up to here at school. 

 

HATS PLEASE 

Just a reminder to dust off the children’s school hats, and perhaps give them a wash and send them along to school please. Be ing 

a SunSmart school, all children are required to wear their school hat when playing outside in break times, thanks. 

COMING UP AT OLSH… 
OCTOBER 2022 
Mon 10 Regional Athletics 
Tue 18 – Thu 20 Year 5/6 Camp 
Wed 19 Sacrament Meet & Greet 
Thu 20 Book Club Orders Due 
Sun 23 World Mission Day 
Fri 28 Pupil Free Day – Curriculum Day 
Mon 31 Pupil Free Day – Report Writing Day 
  
NOVEMBER 2022 
Tue 1 Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
Fri 4 OLSH Mission Day 
Tue 8 Advisory Council Meeting 
Fri 11 Remembrance Day 
Friday 18 Swimming & Gym 
Friday 25 Swimming & Gym 
Sun 27 First Sunday of Advent 
  
DECEMBER 2022 
Friday 2 Swimming & Gym 
Friday 9 Swimming & Gym 
Thu 15  Last Day Term 4 (students) 
Fri 16 Last Day Term 4 (staff) 
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PUBLIC HOLIDAYS AND PUPIL FREE DAYS IN TERM 4 

Remember to put these dates into your calendars please: 

• Friday 28th October - Pupil Free Day - Staff Curriculum Day 

• Monday 1st November - Pupil Free Day - Report Writing Day  

• Tuesday 2nd November - Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 

 

Have a great week everyone! 

Craig Simpson (Principal)  

 

 

 

 

 

In our Prayers this week… 

This week we ask that you keep our students who are preparing to receive sacraments in your prayers.  

We also pray for all those who are currently being affected by the higher than average rainfall across our region 

as well as the wider Australian community. May those who are experiencing flooding be kept safe from harm. 

 

 

ORDERS DUE THURSDAY 20TH OCTOBER 

Issue 7 of the Scholastic Book Club catalogue is now online. Ordering books through Book Club is an 

easy way to offer students the best in children’s books for the home and to encourage independent 

reading for fun.  

Book Club orders must be placed online via 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/parent/login.aspx. No cash orders will be accepted at the 

school office.  
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